
 

 

 HOUSE RESEARCH 

 Bill Summary 
 

FILE NUMBER: H. F. 156 DATE:  April 17, 2001 

 Version: First engrossment 

 Authors:  Seifert and others 

 Subject: Barbershop registration fees 

 Analyst: Linda A. Holmes, 651-296-5059 

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd. 

 

Overview 

This bill requires that only one barber shop registration fee be charged for multiple barbers operated by a 

single barber who is the sole barber in each shop. 

Section  

1 Annual renewal required. Under current law, both an initial registration fee and an annual 

renewal fee are charged by the board of barber examiners for each barber shop. The bill would 

provide that if a single barber has multiple shops where that barber is the only barber working, 

only one renewal fee would be charged to renew the registration of all the shops. Each shop 

would pay a separate initial fee, but there would be a single renewal fee. 

2 Effective date. Section 1 is effective the day following final enactment. 

 


